
         	 Irabina welcome’s Dr. Sarah Donoghue, 	
           Paediatrician, to the team. 
	     Irabina Autism Services is proud to announce that commencing  
	      March 9 we will now offer onsite Paediatric Services. 
	      Dr. Sarah Donoghue joins us in our Bayswater Office and is now 
	     accepting new clients. 

	          The addition of an in-house Paediatrician adds to Irabina’s  
	            extensive team of Autism and Behaviour professionals. 
	              This will ensure our families and clients can access every 
	                 service they need with one multi-disciplinary team. 

		     Appointments with  
		     Dr. Sarah Donoghue  
		      can be made now on 
		      9720 1118. 


